
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD APRIL 30, 2013 
   
 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, 
April 30, 2013, at 6:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 
Center.  The purpose of the meeting was for Discussion on Student Discipline Data, 
Procedures, and Programs. 
 
 The meeting was called to order at 6:03 P.M. with the following members 
present: Mrs. Taube, Mr. Flood, Mrs. Snyder, Mrs. Coleman, Mr. Bryan and Ms. 
Stevens.  Dr. Hancock was also present.  Mr. Nuzzo was excused. 
 
 Ms. Stevens, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a 
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.  
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice 
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers. 
 
 Attorney Gilbert Berthelsen, from von Briesen & Roper, S.C., was connected via 
telephone to the meeting at 6:06 P.M. 
 
 Mr. Kristopher Keckler, Executive Director of Information Systems, Data 
Management & Evaluation; Ms. Susan Valeri, Director of Special Education; Mr. Daniel 
Tenuta, Assistant Superintendent of Secondary School Leadership; and Ms. Patricia 
Demos, Community and School Relations Coordinator; gave a PowerPoint presentation 
which covered the following topics relating to student discipline data, procedures, and 
programs: 

a) key terms 
b) legal limits 
c) realities/challenges 
d) data/history 
e) current programs 
f) future programs 

 
 Comments were made by Mr. Richard Regner, Independent Hearing Officer; Mr. 
Warrington Richardson, Independent Hearing Officer; and Mr. Anderson Lattimore, 
Administrative Review Committee Chairperson. 
 
 Attorney Berthelsen disconnected from the meeting at 8:23 P.M. 
 
 Views and comments were made by the public. 
  
 Meeting adjourned at 8:56 P.M. 
 

Stacy Schroeder Busby 
School Board Secretary 


